Class: Student:	OPEN SESAME	OPEN SESAME CO. 2F., No.110, Sec.2, Ren-Ai Rd. Taipei Taiwan, R.O.C. Tel: 886-2-23926495 www.opsesame.com
	Class:	Student:

A 211+ Final Test

PART A. AURAL AND ORAL SKILLS. (30%) I. Listen and choose the correct answer. (10%)

- 1. _____(a) She's a bank teller.
 - (b) She's a secretary.
 - (c) She's a cashier.
- 2. _____(a) It's a pet shop.
 - (b) It's a beauty saloon.
 - (c) It's an optical store.
- 3. _____(a) It is Venus.
 - **b** It is Jupiter.
 - © It is Mercury.
- 4. _____(a) It is Jupiter.
 - **(b)** It is Saturn.
 - © It is Uranus.
- 5. ______(a) She was in the Prehistoric Village.
 - (b) She was in the Year 2021.
 - (c) She was in the Old West.

II. Listen and answer the questions. (20%)

Dawn?

Questions	Responses	<u>Score</u>
Hello, how are you today?	I'm fine, thanks.	
1. Name two places where people	People can get services at the	
can get services in the Old West.	and in the Old West.	(2)
2. Name two places where people	People can get goods at the	
can get goods in the Old West.	and in the Old West.	(2)
3. Tell me three things about our	There are nine planets in our solar	
solar system.	system. The sun is a star. We	(2)
	live on Earth. The closest /	
	hottest / biggest / smallest planet	
	is etc.	
4. Which planet is the farthest	Pluto is the farthest planet from	
planet from sun?	the sun.	(2)
5. Which planet is the fourth planet	Mars is the fourth planet in our	
in our solar system?	solar system.	(2)
6. How long does it take for Earth	Earth takes 365 days to orbit the	
to orbit the sun?	sun.	(2)
7. What does the word "revolve"	To "revolve" means to "move	
mean?	around".	(3)
8. (Turn to SB 81)	Prairie Dawn's time machine	
Where did Prairie Dawn's time	landed in the year 2001 after the	(2)
machine land after the Old West?	Old West.	
9. What did Prairie Dawn see in the	She saw heli-bus, heli-taxi and	
sky after she land?	people in flying machines.	(2)
10. (Turn to SB 83)	They all hugged her and listened	
What did everyone on Sesame	to her stories.	(2)
Street do when they saw Prairie		

TOTAL PART A: _____

(30)

PART B. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (70%)

I. Fill in the blanks (12 points)

- 1. People go to the ______ to put in and take out money.
- 2. Each planet in our ______ system follows its own path around

the sun. We call this path an _____.

- 3. The sun gives <u>h</u> and <u>l</u> to all of the planets.
- 4. _____ is the coldest planet.
- 5. It takes 88 days for ______ to revolve around the sun. It's closest to the sun.
- 6. Prairie Dawn got off the moving ______ and went to the Whiz Kid's School.
- 7. The ______ on the computer was June 06, 2001.
- 8. The Earth take 365 days to <u>c</u> one orbit around the sun.
- 9. There are nine ______ in our solar system.
- 10. Prairie Dawn _____, "Wow! I am in the year 2001.!"

II. Multiple Choices (18%)

1. Susan is 120 cm. Betty is 120 cm. Susan is _____ Betty. (a) not as tall as (b) less taller than (c) as tall as (d) nearly as tall as 2. Bruce is 10 years old. Mike is 11 years old. Bruce is _____ than Mike. (b) less older (c) just as old as (a) as old as (d) nearly as old as 3. I can't talk to you now. I'll talk to you later when _____ more time. (a) I have (b) I had (c) I'll have (d) I'm going to have _____ 4. Frank ______ fix the bookshelf. (a) does (b) is able to (c) can be able to (d) is ____ 5. Tennis isn't _____ baseball. (b) popular than (a) popular as (c) so popular that (d) as popular as 6. How long _____ to get to the airport? (a) is it (b) does it (c) does it take (d) it take _____ 7. Imagine _____ by the heli-bus (a) travel (b) traveled (c) traveling (d) to travel _____ 8. _____ to the bookstore tonight, but I'm not sure. (a) I'll go (b) I'm going (c) I can go (d) I might go _____ 9. Alice _____ to answer the questions. (a) doesn't be able to (b) can't be able to (c) wasn't be able to (d) might able to

III. Making sentences. (at least 8 words) (12%)

1. rarely

2. might not

- 3. are able to
- 4. when

IV. Solving Math Problems (8%)

- 1. It takes 225 days for Venus to revolve around the sun once. How many days will it take for Venus to revolve around the sun twice?
- 2. It took Prairie Dawn 4 hours to go from Los Angeles to New York by heli-bus. But it took 2 hours and 45 minutes for her to go by heli-taxi. how much longer did it take for Prairie Dawn to go by hili-bus?
- 3. Prairie Dawn went to Cookie Monster's bakery. She bought 60 cookies. Each cookie cost \$1.25. How much money did she spend?
- 4. Ernie had \$40.19. He went to the optical store. He bought a pair of glasses for \$12.50. He bought a pair of sun glasses for \$20.43. How much money does he have left?

V. Read the Story

The Count and the Countess' Adventure

The Count and the Countess were zooming through space in their rocket when they saw a planet. "That looks like one wonderful planet. Let's go and see," said the Count.

When they landed, they saw Grover sitting on a park bench. "Hi, Grover!" greeted the Count. "What planet is this?" "It's Earth in the year 2100," said Grover. "Come with me. I'll show you our school. It's the biggest school in the city!"

They got to the school and there they saw a computer. "You can ask the computer any questions you want," said Grover. "OK. Who provided services in the Old West?" asked the Count. "The sheriff, the doctor, and the lawyer all provided services," answered the computer. "This computer is very good, Grover," said the Count. Grover also explained how the students used computers to learn new subjects in the school.

The next day, Grover took the Count and the Countess around the showed them many exciting things from the year 2100. They saw moving sidewalks, robots, and heli-taxi. They thanked Grover because he had been very nice to them. Then the Count said, "The year 2100 is great! But now we want ot go back home to Sesame Street."

Answer the questions in complete sentences (10 points)

- 1. Where did the Count and the Countess land?
- 2. Who did the Count and the Countess see when they landed?
- 3. How did the students in the school learn new subjects?
- 4. What did Grover show the Count and the Countess the next day?
- 5. Did the Count and the Countess want to stay in the year 2100? Why or why not?

VI. Write an essay (10%)

Imagine the like in the year 2100. Followed the guided questions to write about the life in the year 2100.

How old will you be in 2100? Where will you live? What will you do for work? What will you see? Where will you travel on vacation? How will you travel on vacation? What will robots help you to do?

The Life in the Year 2100

	TOTAL	PART F	3:	
				(70)
211+ Units 10-12 立日期:2008/1/15 14:10 PM			家長簽	名:
立百朔·2008/1/13 14.10 1 M				

OPEN SESAME A 211+ EVALUATION

TEACHER'S GUIDE AND ANSWERS

PART A. AURAL AND ORAL SKILLS. (30%) I. Listen and choose the correct answers. (10%)

Read each statement twice to the students.

- b 1. She provides services. She words in an office. She helps to do things when she is told.
 a. She's a bank teller.
 b. She's a secretary.
 c. She's a cashier.
- <u>c</u> 2. This is a place where people go to have their eyes checked and they can also buy glasses here.
 a. It's a pet shop.
 b. It's a beauty saloon.
 c. It's an optical store.
- <u>c</u> 3. This planet is smaller than Earth. It takes only 88 days for this planet to revolve around the sun once. It's the smallest planet of all.
 a. It is Venus.
 b. It is Jupiter.
 c. It is Mercury.
- <u>a</u> 4. This planet is bigger than Saturn. It is the fifth planet in our solar system. It takes 12 years for this planet to revolve around the sun once.
 a. It is Jupiter.
 b. It is Saturn.
 c. It is Uranus.
- b 5. Prairie Dawn got out from the time machine. She saw heli-bus and heli-taxi. She steeped onto the moving sidewalks. She also talked to a robot. Where was Prairie Dawn?
 - a. She was in the Prehistoric Village.
 - b. She was in the Year 2100.
 - c. She was in the Old West.

II. Answer the Questions (20 points)

Have the students listen to the questions and answer in complete sentences. Score 2 points for each correct answer.

PART B. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (70%)

I. Fill in the Blanks. (12%)

1. bank	2. solar	3. orbit	4. heat
5. light	6. Pluto	7. Mercury	8. sidewalk
9. date	10. complete	11. planets	12. exclaimed

II. Multiple Choices (18%)

1. (c)	2. (b)	3. (a)	4. (b)	5. (d)
6. (c)	7. (c)	8. (d)	9. (c)	

III. Making Sentences (12%)

** Answer may vary**

IV. Solving math problems (8%)

- 1. It will take 450 days for Venus to revolve around the sun twice..
- 2. I took 1 hour 15 minutes longer for Prairie Dawn to go by heli-bus.
- 3. She spent \$75.
- 4. He has \$7.26 left.

V. Answer the questions in complete sentences. (10%)

- 1. They landed on Earth.
- 2. They saw Grover (sitting on a park bench) when they landed.
- 3. They used computers to learn new subjects in the school.
- 4. Grover showed them many exciting things the moving sidewalks, robots, and hili-taxis.
- 5. No, they didn't want to stay in the year 2100 because they wanted to go back home to Sesame Street.

VI. Write an essay. (10%)

Deduct 0.5 points for reach spelling or grammatical mistake.

Units 10-12

OPEN SESAME A 211+ EVALUATION REPORT

	CLASS	DATE	STUDENT'S NAME
--	-------	------	----------------

PART A. AURAL AND ORAL SKILLS.

I. Listen And Choose the Correct Answers.	
	(10
II. Listen and Answer the Questions.	
	(20)
PAI	RT A:
	(30)
PART B. READING AND WRITING SKILLS (70%)	
I. Fill in the blanks	
	(12)
II. Multiple Choices	
	(18)
III. Making Sentences	
	(12)
IV. Solving math problems	
	(8)
V. Read the story	
	(10)
VI. Write an essay	

PART B:	
	(70)
GRAND TOTAL:	(100)

(10)

Test Grade	Excellent	Good	Fair	Need Improvement
	優(90+)	佳(89-75)	可 (74-60)	待加強 (59-)
(Check one)				

GENERAL PERFORMANCE

	Excellent	Good	Average	Need
				Improvement
Listening 聽力				
Speaking 說				
Reading 讀				
Writing 寫				
Participation 參與度				
Concentration 專心度				
Comprehension 理解力				
Class Discipline 教室秩序~				
Learning Motivation 學習動機				

Comments:

TEACHER:_____

家長簽名:_____

意見交流: